
We at Cambridge Midwives are seeking a general registrant midwife to join
our practice. Start date to begin clinic would be as soon as possible. We are

offering a one year contract with the high possibility of permanence.  

Cambridge is well situated near Kitchener-Waterloo and Guelph, and is only
an hour from London and Toronto. Whether you enjoy active outdoor

activities, love to experience local live music and community events, or simply
appreciate an area that is close enough to Toronto, yet still has that small
town feel, this is the place for you! Our catchment includes the geographic

area within 30 minutes of Cambridge Memorial Hospital. 
 

We practice full scope at our Level 2 hospital (which boasts a beautiful new
labour and delivery space), and enjoy a great rapport with all hospital staff.
We are well-integrated within the hospital, with our own Chief of Midwifery
on staff. We have regular midwifery department meetings and joint meetings

with the obstetrics and pediatric departments.

We implement emergency leave and sleep policies to reinforce our
commitment to promoting a positive work/life balance for our associates. 

Cambridge Midwives is a well-established practice of 11 midwives, with both
full and part-time primary and shared-care models. We enjoy a newly

renovated office space with 5 clinic rooms overlooking the scenic Grand River.
We are fully accessible, and offer underground parking for our associates. We
use EMR (Accuro) for charting, and have an administrative assistant and an

office manager who provide excellent coordination and support.  

Are you a team player who values great communication and equity in the
workplace? We welcome you to apply now to Cambridge Midwives!

Kindly submit your resume via email to info@cambridgemidwives.ca with 
“GR Position: Attention Sam” in the subject line

Request for General
Registrant (BCC 30-36/year)


